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20th September 2023 
 

Year 5 Harvest Festival Celebration – Wednesday 4th October 2023 
 
 Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We would like to invite parents and carers of children in Year 5 to our Harvest Celebration 
which will take place during a whole school assembly on Wednesday 4th October at 9.15am 
in the main hall. The celebration will last approximately 30 minutes. Please enter via the 
main office entrance, Gate C.  

 
The harvest contributions that you donate each year are greatly appreciated. We will again 
be collecting tinned food items and men’s toiletries to donate to the Charles Thompson 
Mission in Birkenhead.  
 
We would be grateful if you could send any harvest donations into school from Monday 2nd  
October until the morning of Wednesday 4th October. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Gouldson & Mrs Brown 
Year 5 Class Teachers 


